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Report of Session on “NBA Awareness” 

Prof. Neeru Rathee, HOD, ECE and NBA Coordinator, organized a session on National Board 

of Accreditation. The event was conducted on  2nd December 2024   in Seminar Hall (#206), 

ECE department. The aim of the session was to make the faculty members of ECE and other 

departments aware about Vision, Mission, PEOs, PSOs etc. Outcome Based Education (OBE), 

Outcome based Learning and Teaching, and Outcome based assessment were discussed in 

detail by Prof. Neeru Rathee. The importance of Programme curriculum and teaching and 

learning process during the entire engineering course along with how the same can be 

incorporated during teaching learning was discusses. Prof. Neeru also discussed the importance 

of disseminating the Vision, Mission, PEOs and PSOs to students during classes 

 



 

 

The concept, formulation process and need of PEO and PSO was also discussed. The 

importance of program and course outcomes was discussed and explained with all faculty 

members. The session achieved its aim of raising NBA awareness among faculty members. 

 

Prof. Neeru Rathee        

HOD, ECE and NBA Coordinator 

 

 


